ELPASO/TRANS PECOS AUDUBON SOCIETY
CURRENT CHAPTER ACTIVITIES

MEETINGS: Memorial Park Garden Center - 3105 Grant Street
Monday January 15, 7:30 PM. Annual Elections and a suprise program.

-~ ANNUAL AWARDS DINNER; Saturday, February .17, 2001.- 6:30 PM.
' -El .Convento at Loretto Academy, 1400 Hardware.
A Gourmet dinner consisting of dinner salad, roast beef, scalloped potatoes and
IChef's chonce of-vegetable, bread, ccffee and tea, Bundt Cake with Kahlua sauce, cost
$15.00. A vegetanan plate with- a ‘separately prepared- entree is'$16.00.

Phllhp .Goodell will be the. remplent of the chapter award- and Dr. Worthlngton will be
the guest speaker Reservations must be made by sendmg a.check, payable to El Paso Aud-
ubon Somety, to Jane Fowler 3212K1Ikenny, EI Paso" TX. '79925 no Iater than February 9,
2001 - i St R T

FIELD TRIPS: Bob Johnson (757-1876).

Bosque Del Apache National Wildlife Refuge. Sat./Sun. Jan, 13 & 14, 2001.
We will meet in the parking lot of the visitors center at 11:30 AM on Sat., eat our
picnic lunches then have a Guided Tour by Refuge Staff at 1 PM. Make your own
reservations in a Soccorro NM motel. (Entrance fee)

Hueco Tanks State Historical Park. Sun., Jan. 21. Bird ldentification Tour.
Meet at the entrance building 8 AM. ($4)

El Paso Country Club Area. Sun., Jan. 28. Winter Visitors from the mountains.
Meet at the Crossroads Ponding Area. (Mesa & Doniphan) 7:50 AM. (Free)

OTHER ACTIVITIES: Feather Lake - Maintenance - 2 PM Sat., Jan 27. (Free) -
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2 PM until dusk. (Free)

Rio Bosque Wetlands Park. ALL listed activities are FREE.
Introduction to Rio Bosque. Sat., Jan 13 9 AM.

Workday. Sat.. Jan. 20 9 AM.
Rio Bosque Birds. Sun., Jan 21. 3 PM.

Meeting place for all of these activities is a bridge crossing the Riverside
Canal. To get there from I-10, take Americas Avenue (Loop 375 ) south to Pan
American Drive, turn left onto Pan American and travel 1.5 miles to the Bridge.
Please be prompt. information: (915) 747-8663

Please excuse the lack of Roadrunner this month. We will be back on schedute the first
of February. Bob Johnson, President (757-1876).




